Nr3 Jan / Feb 2019

Here is the 3rd issue of the

newsletter of the Nursery and Happg' He‘&)' x Q«ar
Primary cycles. & T T 3, e T &

ou'll find essential
information concerning the The Calendar

eeks up until the next Monday 07/01: Back to school
oliday.

. Friday 15/02: Camival at the school. Children can dress up for the day if
he whole pedagogical team they wish to.

ishes you a happy New Year Friday 15/02: The school reports of the 14 semester are available on SMS
and a very good year 2019 !! as from 9 am.

Various
Lost clothes

Winter is here and the children usually wear gloves, hats and
scarves. Thank you for writing their name in all clothes. We will be
able to give them more easily in case they lose them ...

Car park

To ensure the safety of everyone, please follow the rules of good conduct and courtesy in the school
car park and roads and park your car on authorized places only.

Pedagogy
The Nursery cycle will begin a common project “tales™. All the classes of the cycle are involved. This is

a very beautiful project, very rewarding for our students.

In order to offer ever richer teaching tools to teachers and students, we began months ago the
installation of stages, real little theaters, in the music rooms of the nursery and primary buildings. These
are partially installed and will be finalized before the end of this school year.

This project was realized with the financial support of APEEEL2.

) Carnival holidays dates: Friday 15/02/19 after school to Sunday, 24/02/19. Back

EARN]VAE to school on Monday 25/02/19.




